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Good morning:
 
As was intended and discussed at Wednesday’s Parks Ad Hoc Committee meeting, City staff has
prepared a proposed Resolution for the City Commission to “sunset” the Parks Ad Hoc Committee at
next week’s Regular City Commission Meeting.
 
Some recent exceptional news may warrant reconsideration of that effort: Ms. Caryn Miller has
informally notified me that the City has received the grant funding for Wickline Park improvements.
When matched by the City (specifically the Community Redevelopment Agency), the total funds now
available are approximately $300,000.
 
If you are interested in continuing to play a leading role and assisting City staff in the
redevelopment of Wickline Park, please let me know by no later than Tuesday, July 8. Several of
you have expressed a variety of concepts and features for Wickline Park and I hope that you consider
this continuing opportunity. If sufficient interest exists, I will advise the City Commission that the
efforts and leadership of the Parks Ad Hoc Committee should continue for the final three or four
months as originally “chartered.” If you are not able or interested in continuing to serve, please
know that your service to-date has been wonderfully appreciated and will be appropriately
recognized when the Parks Ad Hoc Committee is formally disbanded.
 
Congratulations to Ms. Miller for her successful funding efforts.
 
I look forward to hearing of your possible interest in redeveloping a critical quality of life asset in our
community.
 
Mr. Dale L. Martin
City Manager

105 S. 2nd Street
Flagler Beach, FL 32136
O: (386) 517-2000 x222   M: (904) 557-5047
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